Manatū Taonga Ministry for Culture

& Heritage

31 July 2017

K.I. Davis

fyi-request-6042-bc73fc30@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K.I. Davis

I refer to your email of 20 July 2017 seeking confirmation that all documentation relating to outcomes of the Ministry's attendance at Ngā Taonga Sound & Vision's Board meeting on 10 February 2017 have been released.

We have reviewed our records again and identified three additional documents that could be considered to be outcomes of the meeting. Please refer to the attached documents. Information has been withheld under s9(2)(j) of the Official Information Act 1982 to enable the carrying out of negotiations without prejudice or disadvantage and s9(2)(a) to protect the privacy of natural persons.

I can confirm that no specific meeting minutes or action points arising from the Ministry's attendance at the meeting were documented by the Ministry.

Yours sincerely

Robyn Henderson

Acting Manager, Media Policy

